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Oakwood Giving projects
Formal wear clothes 
drive
	 Oakwood Giving will be col-
lecting gently used dresses, suits, 
dress shirts, slacks, and ties for 
youth involved with Montgomery 
County Children’s Services. The 
items will be worn at this year’s 
Winter Ball, which will be held on 
December 4, 2009.  The clothes 
drive will take place from October 
12 through November 12.  Bins 
will be located in the main office 

to place your donations.  Thank 
you in advance for making a 
child’s dream come true!

Leaf raking
	 Are your leaves piling up?  On 
Saturday, November 14, Oakwood 
Giving will help those who are 
physically unable take care of this 
fall chore.  Please contact the high 
school office at 297-5325 to be 
placed on the leaf-raking sched-
ule.

OHS Band Fruit Sale until Nov. 12
	 The annual Oakwood Band 
Fruit Sale starts this week! The 
fruit sale is vital to the success of 
the Band program. In addition to 
helping students raise funds for 
the band’s trip to Disneyworld in 
February 2010, the sale supports 
instrument purchases, enrichment 
programs, and the junior high and 
elementary school bands.
	 The fresh, high-quality fruits 
are provided by Pee Jay’s Fresh 
Fruits, which offers Florida’s fin-
est citrus and Indian River vari-
eties. The freshly-picked fruit 
arrives by truck on Saturday, 
December 12—in time for holiday 
giving and enjoyment.
	 From Oct. 13 until Nov. 12, 

Oakwood High School Band 
members will be stopping by 
homes in Oakwood to collect 
orders for fruit and to accept dona-
tions. If the band misses you, 
or you have questions about the 
fruit sale, please send an email 
that includes your name, address 
and phone number to Oakwood_
Band_fruitsale@yahoo.com and a 
band member will contact you to 
take your order.
	 The Oakwood Band program 
continues to grow, with a lot of 
hard work from the student musi-
cians and director Ron Nelson. 
Thank you to the Oakwood com-
munity for enthusiastic support of 
our bands throughout the year.


